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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Welcome back. I hope you had a restful break. I know the staff are looking forward to seeing the 
children again.  

No doubt, you will have seen that cases of Covid-19 are yet again on the rise. As you would expect, we 
will continue to be strict with our measures to prevent the spread of the virus.  

Just as a reminder, can you please remember the following:  

 Please wear your mask. If you are unable to wear a mask, please wear the lanyard which indicates 
this.  

 Remain socially distanced from others. 

 Do not arrive early, as this will result in you having to wait on site. 

 Avoid standing directly at the classroom door (this is indicated by spray paint outside the doors). 

 Please line up respectfully and use the spray painted lines to line up when you drop off and collect 
your child.  

 Once you have dropped off your child, please leave the site. Please do not stay and chat with your 
friends.  

 If you need to talk to the teacher, do not approach them face-to-face. Please ring the main office, 
or contact them via eSchools. Teachers are instructed not to engage in conversations at the door. 
This is for everyone’s safety.  

 Children are not permitted to play on the play equipment before or after school.  
Children must remain by your side at all times, unless arriving by themselves, in which case please 
tell them to come directly to the classroom door and line up sensibly.  

 Please park respectfully in the car park. Last term there were a number of accidents which  
thankfully did not result in anyone being hurt, however this remains a significant concern.  

I know that you will understand that these measures are in place for the safety of you and your child, 
and therefore I know everyone will do their utmost to follow them.  

Just as before the Christmas break, please follow the government guidance if you think anyone in 
your family has symptoms and keep us informed. Please don’t hesitate to call if you think that we can 
help in any way.  

Despite the ongoing challenges that Covid brings, I would like to wish you all a happy and successful 
2021.  

Take care and stay safe, 
 
Miss Nicola Furnish 
Headteacher 

3rd January 2021 


